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Important Dates 

 

11/30 – 12/2 
Elf:  The Musical (HS PAC) 
 
12/4 & 12/11 
Art Club 
 
12/5/23 
Chess Team Practice 
 
12/6/23 
College Visits (9th – 11th) 
 
12/8/23 
Early Release for Students 
 
12/17/23 
Christmas Concert 
 
12/22/23 
Early Release for Students 
 
12/23 – 1/7/24 
No School – Holiday 
Vacation 
 

 

 

 

Secondary Spotlight 
Kent City MS/HS 

 

 
 

Dear KCMS/KCHS Families, 
 
We say it time and time again, but it really is difficult to believe 
that we are in the final month of the calendar year and that 
2024 is right around the corner.  The winter season is always a 
busy time around Kent City with athletics, a drama production, 
and the activities that all take place.  If you’re like me, the short 
days with limited daylight can be a struggle so keeping busy 
watching our students engage in extracurricular activities is a 
welcome distraction.  I am especially excited to see our high 
school students on college campuses during the month of 
December as we reestablish our annual field trip.  Read on for 
Highlights and Reminders.  Happy Holidays to you and your 
family.  Go Eagles! 

Sincerely, 

 
Jordan Stuhan 
Secondary Principal 
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Contact Us

 
 

Kent City Middle School 

285 North Main St. 

Kent City, MI 49330 

(616) - 678 - 4214 

 

 

Kent City High School 

351 North Main St. 

Kent City, MI 49330 

(616) - 678 - 4210 

 

 

www.kentcityschools.org 

 

 

Principal – Jordan Stuhan 

 
jordan.stuhan@kentcityschools.org 

 

 
 

Highlights and Reminders 
 

Job Shadows and College Field Trips 
Kent City High School requires that every student have a minimum 
of two job shadow experiences before graduation.  Mr. Wilson 
arranges several opportunities for students to gain these 
experiences during the school year.  Most recently, a group of 
students visited both SnackCraft in Kentwood and fairlife in 
Coopersville for a tour.  Additionally, on December 6th, all KCHS 
students will be attending a college visit fieldtrip to Ferris State 
University, Davenport University, or Grand Rapids Community 
College. 
 

   
 
Thanksgiving Food Drive 
During the month of November, KCMS students participated in our 
annual Thanksgiving Food Drive. As a building, we collected over 605 
food items and $492.25 in donations! Mrs. Funk's WIN collected the 
most items and will be awarded a pizza party to celebrate their 
achievement. Thank you to all of our students and families who 
participated.  
 
KCCS Athletics 
Keep up with the Eagles by visiting our athletic website. 
 
District Spotlight 
Please click here to review the KCCS District Spotlight. 
 
School News Network 
Please click here to read articles about KCCS from the School News 
Network. 

Kent City Community Schools provides a nurturing learning 
environment and educates all students to be lifelong 
learners. 

 

  

http://www.kentcityschools.org/
http://www.kentcityathletics.com/
https://www.kentcityschools.org/pub/spotlights/homepage
https://www.schoolnewsnetwork.org/category/kent-city/

